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Senate Minority Leader Trent Lott (R-MS) has forwarded a letter to HHS Secretary Tommy Thompson criticizing the
American Medical Association's "statutory monopoly" on current procedural terminology (CPT) codes. Lott said that Congress
will look at the CPT issue when it considers Medicare and Medicaid program reform later this year.

Source: Journal of AHIMA 72:9 (October 2001), p.24.

Copyright 2022 by The American Health Information Management Association. All Rights Reserved.

11/21/24, 8:19 AM CPT "Monopoly" To Be Examined

https://bokold.ahima.org/doc?oid=59710 1/1


